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August 1, 2009

The Honorable Mayor Kevin Foy

Chapel Hill Town Hall

405 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.

Chapel Hill, NC  27514
Dear Kevin,

On behalf of the members of the Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission, I wish to acknowledge your leadership guiding the effort to draft the Carolina North Development Agreement with UNC-Chapel Hill that was approved by Town Council in June.

We appreciate your solicitation of input from all of the Town’s commissions during the past few months as you managed the complicated process of establishing consensus around very complex issues.   Regarding public art at Carolina North, members of the Arts Commission appreciate that our recommendations were thoughtfully reviewed and carefully incorporated into Article 5, Section 12 of the Agreement, “Design Standards and Public Art.”  The Arts Commission wholly supports the language as it appears in this document.
We recognize the exceptional collaborative effort of Town officials, staff, and volunteers on other commissions and boards that resulted in the Development Agreement.  Jeff York, Chapel Hill’s Public Art Administrator, did a great job of facilitating our participation in the project.

The process whereby the community was empowered to envision, debate, and develop general support for the Carolina North Development Agreement is evidence of thoughtful leadership coupled with energetic public process in Chapel Hill.

With best wishes and gratitude for your service to Chapel Hill,

Gerald D. Bolas, Chair

Chapel Hill Public Art Commission
Gerald D. Bolas

405 Copperline Drive, Chapel Hill, NC  27516

919.923.2331  gdbolas@nc.rr.com

